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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 

 
 

Nursery & Reception Meetings 

For parents with children going into 

Nursery in September, there is a 

parents’ meeting in school on Wednesday 

19th June at 4.30pm (parents only) and 

for children starting Reception in 

September there is a parents’ meeting on 

Thursday 20th June at 4.30pm (parents 

only). 

Sports’ Day 

Sports’ Day for years 1 – 6 took place on 

Thursday and we had a fabulous morning!  The 

children behaved impeccably and competed very 

well in all of their races.  Well done to the Blue 

team, who were the overall winners.  Also, a big 

thank you to parents and families for coming to 

support the children and for joining in the 

parent races! 

EYFS Sports’ Day was postponed due to poor 

weather forecasts and we’ll let you know when 

we’ve rearranged the date. 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

N - 82.8% 

Rec - 94% 

Yr 1 - 95.5% 

Yr 2 - 94.8% 

Yr3 - 94.6% 

Yr4 - 94.6% 

Yr 5 - 96.3% 

Yr 6 - 94.6% 

 

Well done Year 5! 
 

 

 

Phonics Screening Check 

This week the Year 1 children completed their 

Phonics Screening Check.  They worked very 

hard and they all tried their best when 

completing the test.  Well done Year 1! 
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